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Friday 14th September 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

RE Garsington Opera Audition Workshops  

 

I am extremely excited to announce that Garsington Opera will be coming into school to run an 

audition workshop for any pupils in years 4 through to 6 who would like to try out for a place in 

their renowned youth Opera Company. The letter attached gives more information about the 

fantastic opera that the company will be involved with in the summer 2019 season.  

 

The audition workshop will be held in school on the morning of Tuesday 2nd October 2018 

 

Although I understand that there is a commitment involved, I cannot emphasize enough how 

amazing the experience of being a part of their company is, and how much the pupils who have 

been involved in the past have loved the performances and grown in confidence.  

 

If you are happy for your child to be involved in the audition process, please complete and 

return the slip below by Tuesday 25th September 2018.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Jo Reid BA (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH 

Headteacher 

 
 

 
Garsington Opera Youth Company Auditions 

Tuesday 2nd October 2018 
 
My child _________________________________ in ________________ class 
would like to audition for the Garsington Youth Company on the morning of Tuesday 
2nd October 
 
Signed:_____________________________________________________ 
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